
 / Opportunities

Housing & Neighborhood Services / General Services

Unspecified Demolition and Environmental Services

The City of Charlotte is seeking to contract with one or more companies that provide on-call 
Unspecified Demolition and Environmental Services.  This includes Securing Structures, Asbestos 
Abatement, Demolition, Underground Storage Tank and Soil Removal, Well Abandonment, and 
other environmental remediation services.   All service providers must hold a North Carolina 
General Contractor's License and should be knowledgeable of all federal and state statutes and 
regulations regarding these various services. The City is looking to award contracts for a term of 
three years with the option for two,  one-year renewal terms.

Details

Posting Number 2024-Q1(Jan-Mar)-HNS-13498

Anticipated Posting Date 2024-02-15

Commodity Code(s): 91038, 91040, 91240, 92640, 92642, 92645, 92658, 92683

Requirements Last Updated: 04/11/24





























Insurance Requirements

The City requires the awarded vendor(s) to obtain and maintain the following insurance
coverage types:

  Automobile-For automobile operations liability

  General Liability-For bodily injury or property damage, arising from products, premises,

completed work, personal & advertising injury

  Pollution Legal Liability-For transit of pollutants (on auto liability) or contamination of

work site, and off-site

  Workers Compensation-For lost wages and medical expenses of injured workers

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be: 

  $500,000 - 999,999

Utilization

The City anticipates setting goals for the following types of subcontractor utilization:

  MBE-Minority Business Enterprise

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

  Multi-Year

Special Notes

4/11/24 – Vendors have been selected by the Evaluation Team. Selected vendors are under 

review by CBI for MWSBE Goals.

For Questions, Contact:

Robert Iannucci
City Contact

robert.iannucci@charlottenc.gov

mailto:robert.iannucci@charlottenc.gov

